
January 14, 2015 News
Learner Profile Bracelets on Sale $1 
Sales are January 14 & 15 before school and during lunch 
at the front of the school. Only 500 will be sold, so get 
yours fast. There will be a limit of one bracelet per student.  
 
All proceeds to go the Roshan Thomas Scholarship Fund. 
Roshan Thomas was a member of the IB Board of 
Governors. She was a doctor who worked to improve 
educational opportunities in Afghanistan.  
 

 
 
 
No school on Monday, January 19 
 
As a reminder, no school on Monday, 1/19/15 in honor 
of the Martin Luther King, Jr. holiday! 

 
 

Real Men Read Continues 
Our campus is still looking for a few good men! The School 
at St. George Place has been selected to participate in the 
Houston Real Men Read program and the first session 
was in November but it’s not to late to join! 
 
Houston Real Men Read is a mentoring program in which 
gentlemen from across the greater Houston area volunteer 
one hour of their time about once a month to read to 
students.  
 
We are asking that you volunteer for at least 2 visits from 
8:15 to 9:15 AM on: 
 
Jan. 22, 2015 
Feb. 19, 2015 
May 14, 2015 
 
For more information, email 
sgppto@gmail.com 
 
 
Need Gift Cards? Buy through SCRIP & 
the school makes a profit! 
 

SCRIP allows every family to raise money for the 
school by going about their everyday spending when 
they shop and pay with prepaid gift cards. 
 
If you missed the paper order form deadline, go 
TODAY to shopwithscrip.com 
       

o Choose register 
o Scroll down and choose join a scrip program 
o Cut and paste enrollment code: BCL2373L41617 
o Click register 
o Begin supporting the school by selecting from the 

hundreds of businesses that participate 
 
 
 
 
 



The PTO (Parent Teacher Organization) is a group of parents 
and teachers from our school.  We work together to support our 
school and create a strong sense of community.  We coordinate 
volunteer opportunities for school events and fundraisers and 
provide funds to the school that contribute to every child at the 
School at St. George Place.   

All parents are encouraged to become members – there are 
many flexible ways to get involved.  Although we have no 
membership dues, we do rely on donations and support through 
fundraisers all year long. Thank you for all you do for this 
fabulous school! 

Contact us: 
sgppto.com 
sgppto@gmail.com 
facebook.com/stgppto  
 
 

 

 
 

Thank you to our Community Partners 
 
We want to say a gigantic THANK YOU to our new Community 
Partners. These kind businesses have agreed to sponsor the 
School at St. George Place for the 2014-15 school year. We 
encourage you to show your appreciation and check them out. 
Links to their business can be found at sgppto.com 
 
 
Platinum Level 
Frost Bank 
Sacred Heart Emergency Center 
After3 
Post Oak Whole Foods Market 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Silver Level 
Page-Pryde Properties 
Neighbors Emergency Center 
HEB 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bronze Level 
Kumon Learning Centers 
MetroNational: Investment/Development/Management 
Tango & Malbec Argentinean Steakhouse 

 
 
 

 


